
Arrange a Growth Team visit to 
your school

Are there new educators in your school?

Contact us to arrange a visit from our Growth Team!

The Growth Team offers information, advice and support to 
new educators to assist with the early stages of their career.

A visit from the Growth Team involves Growth Team 
members being available to staff at morning tea and lunch. 
The team will bring information and merchandise related to 
new educators.

Email neweducator@sstuwa.org.au to arrange for us to come 
out for a visit.
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